Dr. Meredith J. Sprunger 4109 Plaza Dr. Fort Wayne, IND. U. S. A.

Dear Meredith:

I missed you, again, in Chicago. It seems everytime Tom going, you're coming and vica versa.

I had a good visit with Tom, Christy and Paul Snider and naturally Jahn Hales, who took care of my luggage as I sprawled it out in front of him across the office.

It was nice to see everybody again. Wish you would have been there as well.

I had a point of discussion with Tom, that I think you should know about and if you see fit, get involved in. I had written to the Foundation last Spring about registering something Religiously Urantian in Canada and the Foundation at that time thought we should wait. This time Tom seemed a bit more interested in doing something about this and he promised to look into it further.

I am of the opinion that this should be a Brotherhood matter, but since it involves the name and other assorted tenets, the Foundation will inadvertantly look into it's details with their normal speed and efficiency. I think this very necessary, because until this is accomplished in whatever small form, Canadians can not "legitimately". deduct their donations to the Urantia Brotherhood as well as the Foundation. We may, and do, get away with this, but only until such time as any one of us get Audited by the Canadian Revenue Service. If such an audit should take place before something Urantian is legally registered, we might face unforseeable trouble in getting it registered and the deductions approved after the fact.

Since this only involves 10 minutes of work on my part, and I'm hereby offering to do this (business registry and bank-account), like I've offered to Tom as well. I'd like to know what you personally think of this. So please let me know. Until then let me wish you all the best and warmest regards to you and yours Through the Father's Love

the GARRICKS

e c John _____

Sandy Christel Jinjee & James